
University of North Carolina
students visit OHR

The Principal Deputy High Representative, Ambassador Bruce G.
Berton, met today in Sarajevo with a group of students from
the University of North Carolina who are visiting Bosnia and
Herzegovina and Kosovo as part of their summer study program
on  peacebuilding  processes  in  former  Yugoslavia,  with  an
emphasis on the role of the international organisations. The
PDHR briefed the students on the role of the OHR in the post-
war reconstruction of BiH, as well as the mandate of the High
Representative.
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